CTLT Indigenous Initiatives Newsletter Brief

The Centre for Teaching, Learning and Technologies (CTLT) Indigenous Initiatives at UBC Point Grey campus is grateful to work and learn on the traditional, ancestral, and unceded lands of the hənqəminəm-speaking xwməθkwəyəm people.

This newsletter brief serves as an internal infographic to help others know more about our scope in communications and highlighting news, events, and resources related to Indigenous engagement across UBC campus.

Who is Our Audience?

Locating where our learning takes place is an important approach to our work at CTLT Indigenous Initiatives and is what guides the creation of our monthly newsletters. Our newsletters are intended for the teaching and learning community who are interested in engaging with Indigenous topics and curriculum, those who are interested in Indigenous initiatives and decolonization efforts in higher education, and for our community partners and stakeholders.

What is the CTLT Indigenous Initiatives Newsletter?

The content within our monthly newsletters are selected and curated by members of the Indigenous Initiatives team to share out to our community to help support their learning journey and professional development in Indigenous engagement in teaching and learning. The newsletter includes information on events our team or partners are hosting, articles, and opportunities to engage with Indigenous perspectives and topics in teaching and learning. Items are selected and curated because of their relationship to the themes and current topics the CTLT Indigenous Initiatives team sees in their work. These items provide different perspectives on teaching pedagogies, classroom climate, and bridging knowledge gaps at UBC that surround Indigenous perspectives and topics. It is also an opportunity to share our team's events and ongoing work within UBC and community partners.

What is the "Across Our Desk" section of the newsletter?

The Across Our Desk section shares items that are brought to our attention in collaboration with colleagues, community members, and partner organizations. These items include events and job opportunities our UBC and community partners are offering that support Indigenous engagement in academia, news articles written about Indigenous topics in higher education, and learning opportunities on Indigenous engagement initiatives.

How to register for our mailing list?

To register for our monthly newsletters, please visit https://indigenousinitiatives.ctlt.ubc.ca/about/mailing-list/